## RIVERSIDE COUNTY

STANLEY SNIFF, SHERIFF-CORONER



Sheriff

BEN CLARK PUBLIC SAFETY TRAINING CENTER
16791 DAVIS AVENUE, SUITE A • RIVERSIDE, CALIFORNIA 92518
(951) 486-2800 • FAX (951) 486-2992

May 10, 2012

Dear Caddy for the Hole,

On behalf of the Riverside County Sheriff's Department Explorer Academy, I would like to thank you for your generous donation. Your commitment to helping the youth in our community is sincerely appreciated.

Each year, the Riverside County Sheriff's Department Explorer Academy continues its mission of giving young men and women a hands-on look at law enforcement careers. Through our program, we have impacted the lives of many young people and seen significant positive results.

During our recent golf tournament fundraiser, we were able to raise money that will be used to enhance the Explorer Academy experience. This would not have been possible without the generous donations of those who support our mission.

The goal of the Explorer Academy is to make a difference in young people's lives. With the help of donations from supporters, we will continue to make improvements for the young people who attend our Explorer Academy.

Thanks again for your generous support of our efforts to teach young persons about the law enforcement career.

Best wishes.

Captain James McElvain

Riverside County Sheriff's Department

Ben Clark Training Center

16791 Davis Avenue

Riverside CA 92518